
From: Suzanne Shields 
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 12:46 PM 
To: Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca> 
Cc: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: October vote re item H 2.2 appropriation of Greenbelt 
 
 

Re: Item H 2.2 potential for employment lands along 400 highways report  

 

Dear Sirs, 

I am saddened that York Regional Council is considering asking the province to remove 

farmland and natural areas from the  

protection of the Greenbelt and Oak Ridges Moraine Conversation Area to facilitate more 

urban sprawl. 

 

Please vote against items 1 and 2 on your agenda. Save this wonderful resource for our 

future generations and endangered species. 

 

Thank you 

Suzanne Shields, Thornhill 


